
In person 
 
As per the statement made by the Minister of Climate Change on 15 November, the 
First Minister is hosting a 2nd summit on the challenges of phosphorus pollution and 
the impact on housing and development. This is a follow up to the summit hosted at 
the Royal Welsh Show, in July 2022 and will focus on solutions that will “unlock a 
number of housing sites across Wales” experiencing planning decision delays. 
 
The summit will take place on Wednesday 8th March 2023 at 10am at the Welsh 
Government headquarters in Cathays Park, Cardiff. This will be a ‘hybrid event’ that 
you may attend in-person or online via Microsoft Teams – please note that in-person 
places are limited, though we will do our best to accommodate all. 
 
For those that attend in person, there will be an opportunity for informal networking 
among delegates (for which the Minister will not be in attendance) after the Summit. 
Refreshments and a light lunch will be provided for this period. 
  
Ministers are grateful for the input from all organisations involved thus far and this 
summit is an opportunity for each sector to look at the problems from their 
perspective and devise solutions, from which we can action some of the forthcoming 
solutions.  
  

In all circumstances, I would be grateful if you could please 
complete the linked attendance survey to confirm your choices for 
attendance and your requirements.   
 
 

Online only 
 
As per the statement made by the Minister of Climate Change on 15 November, the 
First Minister is hosting a 2nd summit on the challenges of phosphorus pollution in 
Wales and the impact on housing and development. This is a follow up to the summit 
hosted at the Royal Welsh Show, in July 2022 and will focus on solutions that will 
“unlock a number of housing sites across Wales” experiencing planning decision 
delays. 
 
The summit will take place on Wednesday 8th March 2023 at 10am at the Welsh 
Government headquarters in Cathays Park, Cardiff.  This will be a ‘hybrid event’ – as 
in-person places are strictly limited; you have the option to attend the meeting via 
Microsoft Teams. 
  
Ministers are grateful for the input from all organisations involved thus far and this 
summit is an opportunity for each sector to look at the problems from their 
perspective and devise solutions, from which we can action some of the forthcoming 
solutions.  
  
 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Frecord.assembly.wales%2FPlenary%2F13045%23A75802&data=05%7C01%7CRobert.Price%40gov.wales%7C0eefc4288be245dda19f08dafd3d2aac%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638100736386308043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XxUKq4xbGqwIKmLI7WNbOrHOHpRZevIDvLTrsH4Ucx8%3D&reserved=0
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/WUF3JX/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Frecord.assembly.wales%2FPlenary%2F13045%23A75802&data=05%7C01%7CRobert.Price%40gov.wales%7C0eefc4288be245dda19f08dafd3d2aac%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638100736386308043%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XxUKq4xbGqwIKmLI7WNbOrHOHpRZevIDvLTrsH4Ucx8%3D&reserved=0

